
Please ensure this is distributed to all Elected Officials and Chief Administrative Officers: 
_________________________________________________________________________

On behalf of the AUMA Board, I wanted to reach out to you and your Council members to update you 
on two long-standing issues affecting each of our municipalities. First, municipalities have been waiting 
since 2010 for a new police funding model to be determined. Currently, policing costs are only paid by 
urban municipalities with a population greater than 5,000. Small urban municipalities, as well as all 
municipal districts and counties, are exempt. Second, although the province provides support to offset 
policing costs through the Municipal Police Assistance Grant Program, there have been chronic 
shortfalls in funding as this program has not kept pace with growing populations and increasing crime 
rates. 

The inequitable responsibility for funding police services and funding shortfalls have frustrated many of 
AUMA’s members for several years. AUMA believes in the “everyone should pay” concept, whereby the 
province adopts a more equitable funding formula based on population and property assessment, with 
the resulting funds being used for crime prevention and response. A more equitable funding model 
could also generate additional revenue to address the current rural crime epidemic.

In 2016, AUMA members passed a resolution asking AUMA to advocate for a new police funding model. 
In response to our persistence, at our March 2017 Mayors’ Caucus Minister Ganley committed verbally 
to begin reviewing funding models this fall. We are aware that Ministry of Justice and Solicitor General 
staff have researched options for a new, more equitable funding model; however, any consultations on 
police funding are not likely to take place until after the 2019 provincial election.

The AUMA Board feels that we have already waited too long for the province to resolve the inequities 
in police funding, and that an issue this urgent in nature should not be put off any longer. Accordingly, 
we are inviting you to participate in a letter writing campaign to signal the importance of this issue to

the Minister. AUMA has developed a letter template that municipalities can download and adapt to 
send to MLAs, as well as a background document for further information.

As always, I am available to each of you if you would like to discuss this further by phone or email.

Sincerely,

Barry Morishita | President, AUMA
Mayor, City of Brooks

president@auma.ca
Alberta Municipal Place
300, 8616 - 51 Avenue Edmonton, AB T6E 6E6

Toll-Free: 310-AUMA  | www.auma.ca   www.amsc.ca  

AUMAEXI

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If 
you have received this email in error please notify the sender. This message contains confidential information and is intended only for the individual 
named. If you are not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email.
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